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From: Shelley Gibson [mailto:Shelley.Gibson@mailpcr.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 12:33 PM 
To: Soubirous, Mike <msoubirous@riversideca.gov>; Morton, Sherry <SMorton@riversideca.gov> 
Cc: 'Paul sanchez' <paul.sanchez@mailpcr.com>; Michele Sparks <michele.sparks@mailpcr.com> 
Subject: [External] From Shelley Gibson @ Prudential California Realty 

Good afternoon Mr. Soubirous, 

Thank you for taking my call today & hearing me out again, regarding this issue. 

We have had numerous homeless, pan handlers and undesirable individuals here at our Riverside location: 6349 
Riverside Ave. 92506 over the course of the last year. 

It seems to be an ongoing issue for us to try to keep these individuals from over running our business, they 
appear mostly during the evening once staff has gone home at 5:30 although we do have them during the day. 

I see them beg at the shopping center or corner of Central and Riverside Ave. then go to La Bodega to purchase 
liquor. 

They then make there way to our office to trespass on our property (we have the Private Property signs installed 
required by RPD) taking over the grass area, planters & the sidewalk on Laura St.( between Del Taco & our 
office)  

when the coast is clear they lay under our awning (which protects them from the weather and/or the law) our 
clients & agents are here well into the evening, signing papers, conducting business and trying to make a 
living... 

It's impossible to be a professional, respected business in this community with this going on, we need your help 
to have the police provide a much larger presence. 

We have taken all steps and action required to remedy this problem yet it continues, please help us in improving 
our situation here at Prudential California Realty, we'd appreciate it! 

"Best Regards"

Shelley Gibson
Prudential California Realty Career Services Director

Direct:(951) 779.2617 

shelley.gibson@mailpcr.com

BRE# 01498878




	Homelessness - Gibson
	Homelessness - Wolfe

